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Prague, 17/11/2022

To 
Prof. Dr. Vesselina Valkanova 
Faculty of Journalism and Mass Communication 
The St. Kliment Ochridsky Sofia University 

Dear Dean,  
Dear Members of the Faculty, 
Dear Students, 

With this brief letter I want to congratulate you with the 70th anniversary of journalism education in 
your country. 

Providing education and doing research in our academic field of Communication and Media Studies is 
a vital endeavour for academia, for the diversity of businesses, state agencies and civil society 
organisations, and for society at large. 

I wish you another 70 years, at least. 

Yours sincerely, 

Prof. Dr. Nico Carpentier 
IAMCR president 


